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1. Call to order/Attendance/Minutes/Agenda 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Tom Franklin.  Attendance was taken by Chris Mazuca and is included as Attachment1.  The agenda as sent out by Tom Franklin is included as Attachment2.

2. Matrix Presentation

Abdul Cassim reviewed the presentation included as Attachment3.  

Abdul Cassim stated the data clearly showed both repeatability and reproducibility.

Tom Franklin clarified that the presentation included only a best estimation of data at the time of the presentation.

3. Discrimination

Abdul Cassim asked if anyone felt that the data did not demonstrate discrimination.  The general feeling of the group was that it was too early to tell until the last of the tests was completed.

Tom Franklin stated that if the data holds then the MOA requirement would have been met to go ahead with the matrix.  Jim McCord asked for and received clarification that only OilA and OilD should be looked at to meet the requirement of the MOA.  Jim Rutherford, however, stated that the MOA requirement could not be met until all of the tests were completed.

4. Build Workshop

Riccardo Conti stated that he was strongly in favor of a build workshop.  Bob Campbell stated that he would like to have both a hands-on and round table session in the workshop.  Jim McCord and Chris Mazuca were named co-coordinators for a San Antonio workshop.  The group was asked to check schedules for the week of July 19th.

5. Incident reports

Tom Franklin asked if any one in the Task Force had issues with sharing information generated in the incident report Chuck Dutart asked the labs to use.  No one was opposed to sharing data.  Chuck Dutart stated that the disseminated information would be summarized rather than dealing with specifics in order to protect the individual labs.  Chuck Dutart agreed to disseminate the information he had currently available with the disclaimer that some problems were still being investigated by CAT and did not yet have an available solution.

6. Procedure

Tom Franklin asked that anyone who had editorial changes to the procedure please send them to Jeff Clark for incorporation into the next version.

Bob Campbell asked that Visc 40, TBNs, and diesel dilution be removed in order to eliminate any unnecessary costs associated with the tests.  Tom Franklin stated that as previously agreed, the usefulness of the data would be reviewed at the end of the matrix, but should continue to be generated for the time being.

7. Next meeting/teleconference

The next meeting will be held 06/20/05 in Pittsburgh at ASTM week.  Tom Franklin will send out an agenda.

